
Appendix 2 

 

Representation 1 

 
As residents of 21 Broadmead Road, Folkestone CT19 5AN, we have concerns over 
the proposed licensing of the property 15-17 Broadmead Road, Folkestone.  
 
The area has a history of anti social drunken behaviour, and in the 4 years that we 
have owned our house we have had to call the police multiple times on either 101 or 
999 to report various incidents. There is also an issue with drug dealing and we have 
made several reports to the police regarding this. We believe that having premises 
selling alcohol until 23:00 will exacerbate this issue.  
 
The approval of this license is likely to affect our way of living, as there are already a 
significant number of noise disturbances between the hours of 11pm-6am we feel 
that having a shop at this location selling alcohol until this time will only add to the 
problem.  
 
Many thanks for taking the time to read our thoughts on this. 
 
Martha and Samantha Coventry-Roseveare  
 


